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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY M.B. ANDREWS OF ST HELIER NORTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 13th MAY 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 20th MAY 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

 

“In respect of Government employees, will the Chair state – 

 

(a) the number of employees who are currently suspended; 

(b) the number who have been suspended for less than one year; 

(c) the number who have been suspended for more than one year but no more than five years; and 

(d) the number who have been suspended for more than three years?” 

  

 

Answer 

 

 

(a) the number of employees who are currently suspended; 4 

 

(b) the number who have been suspended for less than one year; 2 

 

(c) the number who have been suspended for more than one year but no more than five years; 2 

 

(d) the number who have been suspended for more than three years?” none 

 


